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Project Purpose:
The purpose of the proposed project is to manage congestion and improve
east-west mobility and safety and to accommodate future traffic demand.

Project Need:
The proposed action is needed because population growth within Denton and
Collin Counties has caused increases in current and forecasted traffic volumes
that exceed the capacity of US 380 between Teel Parkway/Championship
Drive and Lakewood Drive, leading to increased congestion, reduced mobility,
and higher crash rates compared to other similar roadways in the region.
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